
6th September2021Dear Parents and Carers,
The children are continuing to work hard and are enjoying their learning. We have 
some really interesting topics being taught, I know the children will enjoy sharing this 
knowledge with you. 
As the weather is now turning a little colder, please make sure that your child brings a 
coat to school. Please can all parents make sure that their child is wearing the school 
PE kit on their PE days. The PE Kit is as follows, trainers (black), grey or black jogging 
bottoms, school PE shorts, school PE T-shirt and their school jumper. It is really 
important that the children have the correct PE kit as it maintains the schools high 
expectations and prepares them well for their future education at secondary school.
Your support with this is very much appreciated.
Mrs Booth

1st October 2021

Hello Yellow Day! 

On Friday 8th October we will be participating 
in World Mental Health Day. During this day 
we will be raising awareness of the 
importance of looking after our mental health. 
We are inviting the children to wear 
something yellow. Please do not go to any 
expense, this could be something as simple as 
a yellow bobble or a yellow pair of socks! 

Calling all Morrisons shoppers! 
School have registered for the ‘Good 
to Grow’ gardening scheme. For 
every £10 ponds spent, school can 
collect tokens to receive free 
gardening equipment which will be a 
great support to our Polytunnel and 
Science planting topics. Simply 
download the My Morrisons App or 
present your Morrisons card at the 
checkout.
We have started a Gardening Club! 
Any unwanted gardening equipment, 
pots/planters, soil, 
seeds and bulbs would 
be greatly appreciated!! 
Thank you for your 
continuing support 
Mrs Leeming.

Free School Meals
If you think you may be entitled to Free School 
Meals, please contact the school office who will 
be happy to help. For more information, click 
here.

Dark nights are drawing in and we all want our 
children to have a safe place to go during the 
evenings.
Fox ABC Boxing Manchester, have started boxing 
sessions at the Vestacare Stadium, White Bank Road, 
OL8 3JH. The sessions run between 7pm - 8pm on 
Tuesday evenings, and are aimed at children 10+.
The sessions are no contact boxing skills, that promote 
discipline, self control, health and fitness.
If you would like to book a place for your child, please 
ring Mrs. Grimshaw who can book a free place 
through Regenda Housing, who have secured funding 
for our area. 

Sacramental Programme
The Sacramental Programme (Sacraments of 
Initiation leading to Holy Communion) will begin with 
the registration of children on Sunday October 3rd in 
the Lady chapel at Holy Family Church 407 Roman 
Road, Oldham OL8 3PY after 11:15am Mass. Margaret 
and Christine (the catechists) will be at Church to 
welcome you and to take your child/children’s details 
after Holy Mass. There will also be a brief explanation 
as to how the programme will unfold in the coming 
weeks and months. 

‘

https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Free-School-Meals-letter-April-20.docx-updated.pdf

